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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Dear Families,
We continue on our Lenten journey
towards Easter. On the second
Sunday of Lent each year the event
of the Transfiguration is presented
to us so that in pondering this
mystery of Jesus’ glorified
humanity, we may be brought into a
deeper awareness of his divinity.
During the first two weeks of Lent
we are presented with the two
natures of Christ: humanity and
divinity.

During my personal Lenten journey,
I have been using a publication
called Triumph, which is a Lenten
program from the Wollongong
Diocese. I thought I would share an
interesting reflection with you from
Mother Hilda Scott who is a
Benedictine Sister.

Olimpia Pirovic
Principal

The Community of OLMC is Safe and Respectful

https://www.skoolbag.com.au/parentinstructions.pdf
http://www.olmcwenty.org.au
mailto:coshcolmcwentworthville@parra.catholic.edu.au


UPCOMING DATES NOTES HOME

Week 6:
Thur: Morning Workout
Cancelled (Cross Country
set up)
9am Cross Country Carnival

Fri: SDD (NO STUDENTS)

Week 7: CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
Mon: 9am Assembly: 2B
11:30am Catholic Schools Week: Open School Activities
1:30pm Family Picnic Lunch
Uniform Orders due before 4pm
Tue: 9:15am SHARP Open Morning Tour for 2024
families
Zone Swimming Carnival (selected students only)

THIS WEEK
● K-6 PRC login details

LAST WEEK
● Kindy, Yr1, Yr2, Yr3, Yr5, Yr6

Technology Contract
● Yr1 Reward Day Term 1
● Yr2 Home Readers Note
● Project Compassion
● Catholic Schools Week Invitation
● K-6 Grade Overviews
● Kindergarten Sight WordsSTAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY (SDD): FRIDAY 3rd MARCH

NO STUDENTS ATTEND SCHOOL

MERIT AWARDS

KB Coopoer • Hunter 4B Sanaa • Zoe

KG Victoria • Annabelle 4G None presented

1B Amber • Alexander 5B Thomas • Jessica

1G Aarush • Annalisa 5G Miranda • Benjamin

2B Elijah • Sukhmani 6B Ethan • Zahara

2G Georgia • Matthew 6G Liya • Greta

3B Sophie • Chad C.A Jordan • Alexander

3G Kayana • Naksh

PROJECT COMPASSION CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK CELEBRATIONS WEEK 7

Project Compassion officially runs from Week
5, 22nd February to Week 11, 6th April. All
donations will
need to be
submitted
through the Qkr
app. Children
are encouraged
to “earn their
donation” by
completing tasks at home. All donations will
contribute to the colour house tallies. Our
Week 5 tally as of Thurs 23/2/23 -

Gilroy / Blue House: $20 in donations
McAuley / Gold House: $20 in donations
Elijah / Red House: N/A
MacKillop / Green House: $25 in donations

Thank you for your generosity and
compassionate spirit during this Lenten
season.

Catholic Schools Week begins
on Monday 6th March and runs
until Sunday 12th March. To
mark this occasion, we will be
holding a number of events
during the week including
opportunities for families to
connect and share in prayerful
experiences with their children.
We invite families to

SAVE THE DATE for Monday
6th March 11:30am - 2:10pm.

The events on this day will
include a liturgy, family group
activities and a picnic lunch.

Families are asked to provide
their own picnic mats/baskets
and lunch. The canteen is
available for any families who
would like to order their lunch
or buy a treat.

MEET THE TEACHER BOOKINGS

All families received a Meet The Teacher booking information sheet and questionnaire. Please ensure you complete and
bring the questionnaire to your meeting as that will form the basis of your discussions and support the teaching team to
construct effective teaching/learning programs.
The teachers will also share with you the goals that your child will be working on during Semester One.

Book via www.schoolinterviews.com.au
Code: jwqkh

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


SUBMITTING ATTENDANCE THROUGH
COMPASS

KINDERGARTEN 2024
ENROLLMENTS

DID you know…. that parents can submit student
absence notes via
COMPASS. When you
log into COMPASS, you
land on the parent home
page. Simply select
‘Shortcuts’ plus then
choose ‘Submit absence
note’ and then choose the
child who will be absent.
Absences can be entered
the night before or the morning of absence.

We can’t believe that we’re here already! The 2024 Kindergarten
enrolment period has commenced with enrolment
packs already being taken, completed, returned
and interviews with Miss Pirovic or Mrs Anderiesz
already being made. Please do not wait as official
offer letters start being sent out before the end of
Term 1. If you have a child who has turned 5 or will
turn 5 in the first half of 2024, now is the time to
inquire as to your child’s readiness. Please note that if one of
your children already attends OLMC and you want to enrol your
next child, the process and documentation is the same as new
families to our community. So don’t wait, inquire today!

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE

The 2023 Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) began this
week and we are again encouraging all students to
participate! Students received their PRC online login details
today in support of families updating their child’s reading
record. For our parents with children in K, 1 or 2, your
child’s reading log is updated by Mrs Anderiesz from the
books they experience with their class over the course of the challenge period.
Rules

- Students from Kinder-Year 2 must read a total of 30 books (20 from the Premier’s Reading Challenge list and 10 of
their personal choice)

- Students from Year 3-Year 6 must read a total of 20 books (10 from the Premier’s Reading Challenge list and 10 of
their personal choice)

- Challenge closes for student on Friday 18 August 2023 so LET’S GET READING

TYPING PRACTISE WINTER UNIFORMS

With NAPLAN Online just around the corner and our
world rapidly relying on digital efficiency, typing is an
important skill. The more comfortable students are
typing, the more they can focus on the quality of what
they are trying to achieve. https://www.typingclub.com/
is a free typing program that students can use to
improve their keyboard familiarity. Typing messages,
shopping lists and reminders can also help their fluency.

Families are encouraged to organise winter uniforms for their
child/ren as early as possible. We are unable to provide try-on
sizes at school but a size guide is at the end of this newsletter.
All orders for uniforms should be placed using the Qkr app by
4pm on Tuesdays so that delivery can be made each Thursday.
The last day for ordering this term will be Tuesday 4 April.
Students must wear their winter uniform from the beginning of
Term 2. Please update your child’s 2023 class on the app.

DON’T FORGET TO LABEL jackets, jumpers and hats

P&F NEWS

Donations for Mother’s
Day Raffle
We have already
received some
donations, thank you to
those families for their
generosity towards the
2023 Mother’s Day
Raffle.

This column is compiled by
P&F Communications. If you
have any queries or wish to

contribute, please email
olmcpandf@gmail.com
and attention it to P&F

Communications.

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/booklist/home.html
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/booklist/home.html
https://www.typingclub.com/
mailto:olmcpandf@gmail.com




HIGH SCHOOL ENROLMENTS

2024 may seem a long time away! However, if you have a child who is due to commence High School in 2024, Now is the
time to collect enrolment packs and submit them. All Catholic Schools in the Parramatta Diocese formally commence their
enrolment period during Catholic Schools Week (6-11 March 2023). Our local high schools are already accepting enrollment
applications for 2024 and beyond. This is a good time for Year 5 parents to attend open days or school tours to explore
options.

Many of our families consider the following Catholic High Schools for their children:

Catherine McAuley
2 Darcy Road, Westmead
98499100
www.mcauley.nsw.edu.au

St Pauls Catholic College
198 Old Prospect Road, Greystanes
8868 3700
www.stpaulsgreystanes.catholic.edu.au

Parramatta Marist
2 Darcy Road, Westmead
9848 7100
www.parramarist.catholic.edu.au

Delany College
Grimwood Street Granville
8633 8100
www.delanygranville.catholic.edu.au

Cerdon College
74 Sherwood Rd, Merrylands West
8724 7300
www.cerdonmerrylands.catholic.edu.au

http://www.mcauley.nsw.edu.au
http://www.stpaulsgreystanes.catholic.edu.au
http://www.parramarist.catholic.edu.au
http://www.delanygranville.catholic.edu.au
https://www.google.com/search?q=cerdon+college&rlz=1C5GCEM_enAU924AU925&oq=cerdon+college&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512l8.2464j1j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on#
http://www.cerdonmerrylands.catholic.edu.au



